Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
South Florida Water Management District
The South Florida Water Management District announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIMES: Wednesday, April 9, 2025, 3:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m., Building Resiliency with Gray and Green Infrastructure - C-7 Basin

PLACE: El Portal Village Hall, 500 NE 87th Street, El Portal, FL 33138

These public workshops are in-person only. Remote viewing and participation will not be available.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: These workshops will bring together key stakeholders to provide feedback and share insights on the C-7 Basin Resiliency Project located in the northwest portion of Miami-Dade County. The workshops will also serve as an opportunity to discuss the basin-wide flood mitigation and enhancement strategies being implemented through several flood reduction measures locally and regionally to ensure community wide benefits through continued collaboration with local partners.

All interested stakeholders and the public are invited to attend and participate in these public workshops.

One or more members of the Governing Board of the South Florida Water Management District may attend this workshop. No Governing Board action will be taken.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Nicole Cortez at (561)682-2597 or ncortez@sfwmd.gov seven days prior to the meeting. The agenda will be posted to the District’s website www.SFWMD.gov/meetings, seven days prior to the meeting.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Molly Brown, District Clerk, at mobrown@sfwmd.gov. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Nicole Cortez at (561)682-2597 or ncortez@sfwmd.gov.
